Town of Bradford
Public Notice

[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Town of Bradford Town Board may be attending an open house at the Invergy Office in Darien, Wisconsin on Thursday, February 13, 2020 from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.  A quorum of members may be in attendance but no Town business will be conducted or discussed.

						Sandra Clarke, Clerk
						Town of Bradford
 				
